
 

 

 

 

Dear Riverview Parents, 

We hope you are well and have fun plans for the upcoming break!  Below are a couple of important 
points prior to shutting it down for a few days: 

1. PSSAs – PSSAs are all online this year, and start on Wednesday of next week.  Please 
encourage your children to take these assessments seriously, as their performance reflects 
on our District.  In a small District like ours, every student’s performance matters, so please 
make sure that your children are well rested, nourished, and are positive and motivated to 
do the very best they can!  ELA assessments will take place next week, with Math and 
Science to follow the week after. 

2. School Start Times Survey – If you have not yet completed the School Start Times Survey, 
please take a few minutes to do so. One response per person is requested. Our goal is to 
gather as much feedback as possible (LINK: Riverview Parent Survey on School Start 
Times).  Thank you in advance! 

3. No School - Spring Break – Spring break runs from Thursday, April 17th through Monday, 
April 21st.  School resumes on Tuesday, April 22nd.  We hope you have some fun things 
planned for a well-deserved break! 

That’s all for this week. On behalf of the Riverview School District, we wish you a restful and 
enjoyable break—and if you celebrate, Happy Easter! Rest, recharge, and get ready for a busy and 
productive end to the school year. 

Go Raiders! 

  

Sincerely, 

The Riverview Administration 
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